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July 24, 2016 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

Please note that the Community Health Committee meeting, originally scheduled for August 2, 

2016 is cancelled.  Reason: Lack of quorum due to members being away on vacation and because 

of business reasons, etc. 

 

Regularly scheduled meetings will continue again in September, on the first Tuesday of the 

month as usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Russell Marth, Chairman  

(July 24, 2016) 

 


